
 

 
 
Date: December 13, 2016 
 
To: All Parents and Staff of Al-Iman School  
 
From: Sr.  Mussarut Jabeen 
 
Subject: Required Annual AHERA Notifications 
 
 
In compliance with the US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazards 
Emergency Response Act (AHERA), we had inspections conducted in each of our school 
buildings for the purpose of identifying asbestos-containing building materials (ACBMs). 
No ACBMs were identified. The inspection findings were included in an asbestos 
Management Plan which has been on file in the school administrative office since that time.  
 
The Asbestos Program Manager, Khaled Al-Zoubi, PE, is available to answer any questions 
you may have about asbestos in our buildings.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mussarut Jabeen 
Principal 
Al-Iman School 
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